
SIEN LOK SOCIETY 
1511 – 14 Street SW, Calgary, Alberta   T3C 1E1 

Tel: (403) 269-2279 Fax: (403) 269-2279 
 

 
May 13, 2002 
 
Dear Past Executive of the Sien Lok Society: 
 
The Sien Lok Society has been established since 1968.  Since that time, it has operated 
under the initial constitution.  It is now time to set out new guidelines and objectives for 
your organization.   
 
The Society can be proud of its accomplishments.  From the original need for someone 
to step forward to preserve the Chinese Community and Chinatown, to the most 
recently developed Sien Lok Park.  The establishment of scholarships at S.A.I.T., Mount 
Royal College, University Of Calgary, and the Bridge Foundation, the annual seniors 
visitations, as well as showing financial support and participation with many other 
groups and associations. 
 
In order to continue this great work, it is time to re-examine our goals and future.  To 
allow us to make informed and knowledgeable decisions about the future of our 
organization, we must examine our history and the original vision of our past members. 
We would be honoured to have the benefit of your wisdom, experience, and memories 
for a historical review of an organization that you helped build.   
 
You are cordially invited to participate in a Historical Scan of the Sien Lok Society 
of Calgary’s rich and varied past.  
 

Saturday, May 25, 2002 
10:00am to 4:00pm 

(Place) 
Lunch & snacks provided 

 
Please RSVP to Annie Louie via phone at (403) 269-2279 by May 22, 2002. You may 
wish to bring and share photos, newspaper clippings, minutes or other such items that 
would serve to further illustrate and enrich our understanding of Sien Lok’s history.  We 
look forward to your participation! 
 
Yours truly, 
 
Allan Wong, President 
Ray Lee, Past President 
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